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September, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues and Education Partners, 
 
You are cordially invited to apply for the grant “Research and Action Research and Program 
Implementation for International Student Transfers from Community Colleges to Selective 
American Universities”. The Foundation is very excited to look into the work existing and planned 
that is connected with a local community college district in California. We hope the outcome will 
allow the implementation of a comprehensive support model to increase international transfer 
success among those who have started their pathway to transfer while at a community college. 
 
As a university you are aware of the work in transfer from community colleges to universities. 
Therefore, the specific interest of the Foundation in developing a model for international students 
may be a good match with your mission and operations. On behalf of the Foundation I would like to 
invite you to consider submitting a proposal. 
 
Please access the grant proposal page for details. Please note the deadline of the proposal. 
http://www.globalbecafoundation.org/EVENTSneiye.html 
 
Thank you for your collegial consideration and your successful work in the area of college to 
university transfer. 
 
 
 
 

 
Jing Luan, Ph.D. 
Board Director 
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